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Dear Resident, 

We hope this finds you well and that you had an enjoyable and safe summer. Fall is upon us and winter is 
around the corner, which means the opening of the Ice Rink! We are pleased to advise we will be opening 
the Ice Rink for public skating sessions as of Friday, October 9th. As with our other programs/buildings, 
the facility will be open with enhanced safety restrictions.  

The following rules/policies will apply, which may change from time to time in order to comply with 
additional or amended Orders and/or safety measures:  

• We will require that all staff and guests have their temperature taken upon entering the facility and 
complete an entry form.  If an individual’s temperature is in excess of 100.4F, they will not be 
permitted access into the facility.  

• All members and staff must wear a mask/face covering at all times when not skating, including all 
exterior areas surrounding the rink as well as the interior of the buildings, except when doing so 
would inhibit the individual’s health.  

• Lockers will remain available for use. 
• No birthday parties will be permitted.  
• There will be a limitation on the number of guests permitted in the indoor area at any given time. 

This will be monitored by the staff and all guests must comply with instructions.  
• Spectators will not be permitted at hockey games.  
• No food or beverages will be available for purchase and water fountains will be closed.  
• Please follow all posted signs.  Procedures for rentals and gearing up will be altered. 

 

We have also taken the following additional steps to reduce the risk of the spread of the COVID-19 at the 
Ice Rink: 

• Enhanced cleaning will take place throughout the day and bathrooms will be subject to temporary 
closing for cleaning.  

• Staff will be wearing face masks. 
• Protective barriers have been installed in certain locations.  
• No food or beverages will be sold.    
• In the event of a positive COVID-19 case of a worker, member or vendor, the Rink will be shut 

down and we will follow with current CDC guidance.  
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We are asking our residents to please do their part to keep the Ice Rink safe by observing the following: 

• Abide by the Governor’s executive order to remain six (6) feet apart from anyone who does 
not reside with you in your household and to not gather in common areas or bathrooms.  
Social distancing practices in the Rink are required.  It is important to remember that older 
adults and people who have underlying chronic medical conditions have a higher risk for 
developing serious complications from COVID-19.  If you have an underlying medical condition, 
please be certain to stay as far away from others as possible.  
 

• Do not enter the Ice Rink if you have any of these symptoms:  fever or chills, cough, shortness 
of breath, fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, sore throat, 
congestion or runny nose, nausea or vomiting or diarrhea. 

 

Regards, 

 
Secaucus Recreation Department  


